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FOREWORD

Afterthree years of invaluable assistance and work, Agata Fijalkowski has resigned
as Managing Editor of the Netherlands International Law Review, in order to begin
post-doctoral research at the Europa-Universitat Viadrina, Frankfurt (Oder), Ger-
many. The Board is extremely grateful to Agata Fijalkowski, for her dedication and
commitment to producing a leading journal in the field of international law, and our
best wishes go to her in pursuing her academic career. The Board also would like
to thank Ms Wilma van Sas-Wildeman, who acted as Managing Editor ad interim
in 2001, for her support and dedication. She will remain Secretary to the Board.

The Board welcomes Kristin Henrard as the new Managing Editor of the Nether-
lands International Law Review. We are confident that the cooperation and good
relations of the NILR will be maintained.
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